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South Jersey Energy
Where we put all of our energy

August, 18, 2009

Henry J. Bergeron
Utility Analyst III
New Hampshire Public Utility Commission
21 South Fruit Street
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: South Jersey Energy Company

Dear Henry:

I have enclosed the corrected CEPS application for your review. As you will notice, I
have changed the application as needed and also attached additional exhibits.

If you have any questions concerning the above, please call me at 609-568-9028, Ext
6922. Thank you.

Sincerely rs.

Edward H. P son ~Jf.
Commerc~ ales Manager


